Wendy Leigh-Davis

From: Natasha Barnes

Sent: 10 February 2010 11:40 Aﬁ%\JD)){ b
To: Wendy Leigh-Davis

Subject: FW: Domino's pizza

Natasha Barnes
Licensing & Vehicle Parks Manager
Environment & Community

Telephone: 01295 753738
Int. ext. 3738
mailto: natasha.barnes@cherwell-dc.gov.uk

www.cherwell.gov.uk.

From: Councillor Diana Edwards
Sent: 10 February 2010 11:31
To: Natasha Barnes
Subject: FW: Domino's pizza
From: Councillor Diana Edwards
Sent: 10 February 2010 11:29
To: Claire Bold

Subject: Domino's pizza

| am writing to object to the appilication for 24hr refreshments at 132 Buckingham Cres. | am not writing as a councillor
but as a immediate neighbour.
Domino's run a very efficient operation but the noise from the extractor fan which directly blows on to my property is
very pervasive and during their hours of opening means we have to keep our windows closed. If they are permitted all
night working it means this extractor will be permanently on and the smell and noise will continue through the night the
takeaweay service is mostly done by young men who delight in screeching their tyres this will not be tolerable through
the night.

_so | am worried that it will be a stopping place for the late night revellers as there is a bench outside. This is in the
heart of residential houses and | think we should have some respite between 11pm-9am
Would you pleased keep me informed as to your decision
Diana Edwards

120 Butiugnanm CRESCeUT
Blees®e

OxX0o~d

OX2LL GHB



